November 19, 2020

Dear Family & Friends,

Due to the increasing prevalence of Covid-19 in our county, we have moved into a phase when we must test all of our Residents, Sisters and employees every week. This is a challenge for us but know that this is what is best to protect our dear Residents. We will report on any results we receive when they are available.

To bring some normalcy to our home we are planning a lovely Thanksgiving Day Feast. Turkeys will be cooked on each household so that every Resident can be reminded of the smell of a homecooked meal. While families still cannot visit inside a Resident's room, we promise to provide Residents with continued opportunities to stay connected through technology and our window & porch visits.

Please keep storming Heaven with your prayers for an end to this pandemic.

United in Prayer,

Mother Mary Vincent, lsp Administrator